
        

 

2010 PETRO SYSTEMS NATIONAL FOREST RALLY CHAMPIONSHIP 

 

BULLETIN ONE  APRIL 27th 2010  

AS TWO COUNTING ROUND OF THE CHAMPIONSHIP FOR 2010 HAVE BEEN 
CANCELLED ARTICLE 7 .6 WILL NOW READ  ‘FOR THE PURPOSE OF BOTH OVERALL 
AND CLASS CHAMPIONSHIP POINTS COMPETITORS BEST FOUR SCORES WILL COUNT.’ 

FOUR BONUS POINTS WILL BE GIVEN TO COMPEITITORS WHO START ALL ROUNDS 

THE NEXT ROUND OF THE CHAMPIONSHIP IS THE MOONRAKER, WHICH IS BEING RUN 
BY MUNSTER CAR CLUB ON SUNDAY MAY 16TH, THE VENUE IS LISMORE. 

CORK MOTOR CLUB ARE CURRENTLY EXAMINING THE FEASIBILITY OF RUNNING A 
TWO DAY EVENT ON SAUTURDAY 15TH AND SUNDAY 16TH OF AUGUST. 

LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING COMPETITORS IN LISMORE FOR THE MOONRAKER 
FOREST RALLY. 

REGARDS 

_________________________________  ________________________________ 

John S Quill      Trisha Hogan 

Chairperson Forestry Rally Subcommittee  Championship Registrar 

  

 

 


